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I  confirm    that    I    have    contributed    to    the    proofreading    of    the    article    by   Berg    et   al     
regarding  FRD    in    IBS    patients.        I    am    a    native    English   speaker.       
     
Yours  sincerely     
     
Mona   Dixon    Gundersen     
     
     


